SAWGA Fall Meeting

November 8, 2013
10:00 am
Wandermere Golf Club

Cheryl Hull called the meeting to order. The Executive Board and the Standing Chairwomen were
recognized. Representatives and guests introduced themselves. Cheryl reminded all representatives to
return their binders to the bins and asked that all Club Presidents submit the club information sheet for
each club.

Margie Tibbits read the minutes for the March 8, 2013 Spring meeting, the April 15", 2013 Executive
Board Emergency Meeting and the August 6, 2013 Emergency Meeting. All minutes were approved as
read. A motion was made that the secretary will have the minutes of the Spring and Fall meetings as
well as any other meetings called during the year ready within one month of said meetings. The
minutes will then be sent to the President of each club and will also be posted on the SAWGA website.
Motion was seconded and passed by voice vote.

Darcia Waples presented the Treasurer’s Report (attached). It was approved as presented. Darcia
reported that all but one club made a $200 donation to the Championship Tournament. A decision
needs to be made regarding the amount of money to be left in the treasury at the end of each year.

Standing Chalr Reports

Cheryl presented the gift certificates from Mirabeau Hotel to those members who had the vegan dish at
the Awards Banquet as an apology for the dish served. She also gave out the rest of the skins money to
participants in the Championship Tournament.

Jackie Babin represented Rita Crofoot for the report on Review Cup and said there was nothing to report
at this time.

Bobbi Jo Rathvon gave the report for Sweeps. She stated that the emphasis on speed of play and
marshaling was very successful this year. It was suggested that each person should be Speed Captain
only once during the season. Linda Wilbur and Margo Dreis will address this issue over the winter of
how the Speed Captain should be appointed. A suggestion was made that each group should decide
amongst themselves at the first tee who the Speed Captain will be.

Marshals report- Cheryl presented a gift certificate for Mr. Wilbur as a thank you for making the clock
stands for tournament play.

Web Coordinator-Sue Lightfoot was not in attendance
Unfinished Business

Jackie Babin gave a review of the 2013 Scramble held on June 21 at MeadowWood Golf Course.
Twenty-eight teams (112 people) signed up to play. Twenty-six teams participated as two teams



